
Final Update 
 
The last month of the year was fast and action-packed.  The students had a blast hanging 
out with horseshoe crabs and the students from Gladwyne Montessori during our 
overnight in Cape May.  The students finished reading Twelfth Night and worked toward 
a final presentation of a scene that they chose.  They also worked with a professional 
artist to paint something of their choosing from the text.  Coffee House week was busy as 
always, and led to yet another fun evening.  Our trip to Burlington Island couldn’t have 
been planned for a nicer day.  The students particularly loved the lake and the rope swing. 
 
Our end-of-year campout at school was a wonderful cap to the year.  We had our final 
community meeting in which the students were able to reflect on the year and 
acknowledge the contributions of each student.  The growth of the students both 
individually and as a group was clear in the way in which they spoke about their 
experiences.   
 
We’ve had a great year – it’s been a pleasure 
working with the students.  Have an excellent 
summer! 
 

 
 
  
 



 


